
Palatka City Hall | In-Person Meeting

201 N. Second St., Palatka, FL 32177 
Open House: 4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. 

Presentation and Public Comment Period: 
Begins at 6 p.m. 

Join Online | Virtual Meeting

Open House: 4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
Presentation and Public Comment Period:

Begins at 6 p.m. 
Register at: www.nflroads.com/vph

AFTER REVIEWING THE MEETING MATERIALS, AND/OR PARTICIPATING, YOU MAY SUBMIT
COMMENTS FOR EACH PROJECT IN SEVERAL WAYS.

STATE ROAD 20 COMMENTS 
Comments may be submitted during the virtual meeting or in-person meeting, via the project website at
https://nflroads.com/vph, by emailing the FDOT Project Manager, Justin Garland, P.E., at
Justin.Garland@dot.state.fl.us or by mailing comments to FDOT District Two Office at 1109 South Marion Avenue, MS
2007, Lake City, Florida 32025. 

While comments about the project are accepted at any time, please note that comments must be received by
July 21, 2024 to be included in the official meeting record.

REID STREET COMMENTS

Comments may be submitted during the virtual meeting or in-person meeting, via the project website at
https://nflroads.com/vph, by emailing the FDOT Project Manager, Wes Weiser, P.E., at William.Weiser@dot.state.fl.us
or by mailing comments to FDOT District Two Office at 1109 South Marion Avenue, MS 2007, Lake City, Florida 32025.

While comments about the project are accepted at any time, please note that comments must be received by
July 21, 2024 to be included in the official meeting record.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
People who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require translation
services (free of charge) should contact Meg Ross, PIO, at (904) 360-5437 or email Meg.Ross@dot.state.fl.us at least
seven days prior to the meeting.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this
project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C.
§327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated May 26, 2022, and executed by the Federal Highway Administration
and FDOT.
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The FDOT proposes eliminating
access to Crill Avenue from State
Road 20. 

The FDOT proposes eliminating
access to Morris Street from State
Road 20.

Project Manager, Reid Street

Florida Department of Transportation
1109 South Marion Avenue, MS 2007

Lake City, Florida 32025 

Phone: (386) 758-3721 
Email: William.Weiser@dot.state.fl.us

Project Manager, State Road 20

Florida Department of Transportation
1109 South Marion Avenue, MS 2007
Lake City, Florida 32025 

Phone: (386) 961-7522 
Email: Justin.Garland@dot.state.fl.us

Project materials can
also be accessed by

scanning the QR code
above.www.nflroads.com/vph

The FDOT and the 
City of Palatka propose the

construction of a median on Reid
Street (U.S. 17/State Road 15) from the
Memorial Bridge to the intersection of

2nd Street, including a directional
opening for eastbound traffic onto

North 1st Street. 
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The FDOT and the City of Palatka 
propose on-street parking removal on Reid
Street from 2nd Street to Madison Street,

for future bike lane construction.
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